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ANDREA.  sorry for reply late.

i received your letter regarding your request for feedback on the new policy concerning
electric leaf blowers.   i think this is NOT a good idea for gardeners or their customers for the
following reasons:

          .  Electric blowers are three times the cost of a gas blower which will add expense back
to the                         customers.
           . Batteries for leaf blowers only last approximately 30 minutes Wich would require a
Gardner                           to carry additional batteries and chargers again adding additional
expense. 
           .  Gardners who have tried electric blowers say there is a very short life span for this
equipment 
              and poor quality.
          .   Electric blowers do not have the same power as a gas blower, therefore. requiring
more 
              manual labor and more customer expense in order to do the job correctly.
           . Designated days for gas blowers only make the problem worse and require more
scheduling
              which could amount to less business for the gardeners and additional expense for
customers 

Hopefully, this will help your survey and the people it serves.

Sincerely,

Jose l hernandez.

De: Andrea Chow <achow@cityofsanmateo.org>
Enviado: viernes, 3 de febrero de 2023 01:22 p. m.
Asunto: Leaf Blower Survey Reminder



 
Hello,
 
The City of San Mateo is considering new rules that could affect your business and would like
to learn more about the use of gas and electric leaf blowers by landscaping businesses. Your
feedback will be shared with the San Mateo City Council as they consider leaf blower policy
options at an upcoming City Council Meeting (tentatively scheduled for Monday, March 20 at
5:30 pm). A start date for potential regulations has not been determined and businesses will
be given time to transition and prepare for new rules. Your feedback is very important and
urgently wanted about leaf blower use. Please share your feedback by February 17, 2023.
 
Regulations being considered include:

Only allowing leaf blower use during certain days/times of the week
Prohibiting gas leaf blowers and only allowing electric leaf blowers
Complete gas and electric leaf blower ban

 
The online survey is available at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/leafblowersm. Feel free
to call or email me with your feedback.
 
Sincerely,
 
Andrea
 

Andrea Chow
Sustainability Analyst | City Manager’s Office
330 W. 20th Ave. San Mateo, CA 94403
650-522-7007 | achow@cityofsanmateo.org

        

 
 
* PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message, together with any
attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It
may contain information that is confidential and prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this message
or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
notify the original sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail and delete this
message along with any attachments from your computer. Thank you.
























